
Our Mission:   
To focus on the Eucharist as the source  

of our foundation and have the 
commitment to Strengthen our  

Faith Journey through the sacraments, 
continued prayer, education and service 

with the guidance of the Holy Spirit. 

Parish Office - (920)725-7714 
528 Second Street  

Monday -  Thursday  8 am - 3:30 pm 
Friday 8am - 12pm 

Parish Website 
www.menashacatholicparishes.org 
 

Social Media 
Search for “St. Mary &  
St. John Parishes”  
 

St. Mary Elementary School 
725-5351 www.smcatholicschools.org   

Liturgical Celebrations 
 St. Mary              St. John 
Saturday  6:00  pm  4:00 pm   
Sunday   11:00 am       9:00 am 
Tuesday          7:30  am   -     
Wednesday     7:00 pm   - 
Thursday        - 7:30 am  
Friday              -  7:00 pm          

Adoration & Reconciliation 
St. Mary  - Tuesday /Wednesday 12-1 pm  
St. John -    Thursday /Friday  12-1 pm  
 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 
available for 30 minutes prior to every 
parish Mass.  

 Welcome to our parishes!      

“The Visitation” Stained glass The Baptism Of Jesus 
 - St John the Baptist Parish Congratulations and blessings to all of our graduates! 

Where Your Faith Journey Is Strengthened 
Two Parishes - One Faith 

MARY 
& 

Saints 
JOHN 
BAPTIST the 

Administrator 
Reverend Michael Lightner 

St. John the Baptist 
516 De Pere Street 

Menasha, WI  54952 

St. Mary  
528 Second Street 

Menasha, WI  54952 
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Tuesday, June 7 
7:30am SM    L&D KLH families  
Wednesday, June 8 
7:00pm SM  L&D Members of  
                                                          Hackstock Family  
Thursday, June 9 
7:30am SJ  Mike Mortensen  
Friday, June 10 
7:00pm SJ  Steve Siegel & Family  
Saturday, June 11 
4:00pm SJ  Steve & Vicky Siegel  
                                                    Family  
6:00pm SM  Maurice & Charlotte  
                                                         Tennessen  
Sunday, June 12 
9:00am SJ  L/D of St. Mary and  
                                                St. John the Baptist   
  
11:00am SM Editha Bonneville    

Please join us in praying for the following 
and all who are ill or otherwise in need of 
prayer in our parishes:   
Fred D., Ken K., Sandy K.,  Carol Harp, 
Jean Ross,  Margaret Riedel, Susan 
Marx,  Kathleen, Katie Ciske, Jack 
Polman, Marlene Johann, Barbara Arndt 
Russell, Bailey Sanchez, Dee Boudry,  
Donny T., Bruce & Nancy B., Kylie H., 
Carissa Haase, Joseph Griffith, Anne, 
Amy, Larry A., Mary, Manuel & Juanita 
Bedolla, Joan, Rose K., Joe Endres , 
Mark Ebben, Don Ebben, Sue B. 
 
To add a name to the prayer list call: 
 (920) 725-7714.   
We will keep names on the list for five 
weeks and will republish names at your 
request. 

 

    Will You Pray with Us? 
Join the Parish Staff in prayer for: 

 
For an increase of vocations of 

holy marriages 
 

Phone Prayer Chain  
  When in need of  immediate 

prayers: 
 St. Mary - call Mary at   725-1412     
                    Peggy at 725-8084 
 St. John - call Carol   at   993-1240 
                         Susan at 727-0956    
                                              

If you mail your weekly offering, please use the Parish Office Address—528 2nd St, Menasha 54952  Thank you! 

Welcome Visitors!  
 We extend a warm welcome to any visitors joining us for worship this weekend!  We 
are glad you are here as your presence is a blessing to us!  If you are looking for a 
Catholic Parish, we invite you to get to know us better!   If you are new to the area, 
been away from us for awhile, have a desire to explore your spiritual faith, would like 
to find out more about the Catholic faith or just have questions, please feel free to 
contact  Deacon Don Schultz at   
(920) 725-7714 X416 or donschultz@smcatholicschools.org 

Parish Financials 
 
                 

           Budget     YTD (5/22/22)        Status 
 
 St Mary     $ 485,230        $ 504,470           $ 19,240 + 
 
 St. John    $ 307,159        $  316,176           $  9,017+ 

June 90+ Birthdays 
Jerome Magalski                    Roy Rollins 
Virginia Lesperance    Helen Wanty  
Wesley Perket            Mildred Patzke 
Mary Hoffman         
                     
       To all parishioners 
celebrating a birthday in       
                June.. 
Have a very blessed birthday! 

Mass Ministries -    We need help to cover all of the 
ministries for all our Masses.  Please prayerfully consider 
using the talents that God has given you to help with our 
Mass ministries.  We are especially in need of the following 
ministries:  
Altar Servers, Ushers, Lectors and Greeters.   
 
We also need Lectors for our daily Masses.  Please contact 
the parish office if you can help in  any of these ministries!    Thank you and God bless! 
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Important Faith Formation and Youth Ministry Dates:   
June 5—8 - Neenah/Menasha “We are the Light”  
                  Local Mission 
June 26 -  July 1 - Totus Tuus Week! 

 
July 9-17 - Mission Trip to New Orleans 
 
July 23 - Movie Night under the Stars! 
 
 

You can sign up to join us for these events, learn how to 
volunteer, or how to sign up for Youth Ministry Events or 
Wednesday Night FUEL by going to our Facebook page, or 
joining our email list! Just email  
bdoll@smcatholicschools.org 

The Rite of Catholic Initiation for Adults (RCIA) is the 
program by which Catholics and  non-Catholics learn 
more about the Catholic faith.   RCIA is for adults who: 
are interested in the Catholic Faith,  have never been 
baptized, were baptized in a different Christian faith 
but are seeking entrance into the Catholic Church,  
baptized Catholics who have not yet received First 
Communion or Confirmation, are married to a 
Catholic, attend Mass and would like to take the next step to 
become a member of the Catholic Church, are Catholic but want 
to learn more about the Faith.  It ends with full initiation into the 
Catholic Church at the Easter Vigil next year.  These classes are 
for anyone with interest no matter your current denomination.  
We are excited to have an awesome RCIA Team to lead these 
classes;  Hank & Nancy Wildenberg and Terry & Carla Morgan.  
Please encourage your friends and neighbors with interest in 
Catholicism to give us a call.  This is a great way for YOU to 
learn more about your faith! Let the Holy Spirit Guide you!  If you 
are interested in  this program, contact Deacon Don at  
(920) 725-7714 X 416 or donschultz@smcatholicschools.org.  
 

Faith Formation 2022-23 
 

Register BEFORE June 30 
and get a discount! 

 
Our registration process has gotten even EASIER! 

Click scan the QR code next to the age  
appropriate description to register for next year!  

 
2022-23 Faith Formation Start Date:  

September 7, 2022 

Grades Pre-K -  K Grades 1-12 

Faith Formation Corner 
Many people have asked me if I take a break during the summer because we don’t have 
Faith Formation classes - I usually smile, and maybe laugh a little, because summer 
seems to be just as busy of a time as the rest of the year, only in a different way. During 
the summer, we have multiple mission trips happening, a week of Totus Tuus, and this 
summer I have a week of training to prepare for our upcoming Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd program for this fall. In addition, it is a time to look back at the last year of Faith 
Formation, see what worked well, see what needs adjusting, and then prepare for the 
start of classes in the fall!  
 
I don’t say all this to give you my to do list for the summer, but rather to help us reflect on 
what is most important. Whether it is summer, winter, spring or fall, we always seem to 
get consumed by so many things happening in our lives. All of these things may very well 
be good and enriching things! However, if we lose sight of WHY we do what we do, that is 
when we run into a very large problem.  
 
Did you know that June is the month we dedicate to the Sacred Heart of Jesus? I remember when Fr. Paider was here, 
during one of his homilies, he talked about the Sacred Heart of Jesus. He told us to look at Jesus’ Sacred Heart - look 
at the rays coming off the heart. These rays represent the passion and love Christ has for each and every one of us. 
Then he told us to ask ourselves, “what are we passionate about? What does Christ want us to be passionate about?”  
 
It really got me thinking and makes me reflect on all the things I do that keep me busy, all the things I do, not only for 
our parishes, but also in my personal life. Are we busy being passionate about the things that matter? Are we keeping 
our focus on Him? Are we doing what would make Christ smile, or are we too wrapped up in trying to get it all done that 
we miss the point in WHY we are doing it?  
~United in Christ, Bethany 
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Congratulations! 

 
 
 
 
                
June 8 -   SM  Pastoral Council 5pm SM     
 June 15 - SJ  Finance Council 5pm SM     
June 19 -  Corpus Christi Procession SM 
 June 22 - SM  Finance Council 5pm SM    
Parishioners are welcome to attend any 
council meeting. 

St. John the Baptist trustee elections will be held on the weekend of June 25 & 26.  
 Please prayerfully consider whether you or someone you know may be called to the role of Secretary 
Trustee. All candidates who are at least 18 years of age and who receive at least ten nominations and 
are approved by the Pastor between May 14 and June 5 will be included in the final vote, which again 

will be held the weekend of June 25-26.  These candidates’ names will be introduced at Masses on June 11 and 12, and 
short biographies will appear in the bulletin.  Nomination forms will be found in the back of both churches, at the parish 
office, and on our website, along with additional details on trustee roles and responsibilities.  Completed forms should be 
deposited in  designated lock boxes in the back of both churches or at the parish office, by no later than June 4. Thank you 
to Jane Julius who has served our parish as Secretary Trustee for this past term.  

St. Mary will hold a trustee election on the weekend of June 25 & 26. St. Mary’s Treasurer Trustee’s term 
expires in July. Bill Walsh currently serves as Treasurer Trustee and we would like to thank him for his 
service. Nominations of any parishioner in good standing can be made by placing nomination slips in the 
ballot boxes at the back of both churches after Mass, or in the office during the week between Saturday, 

May 14 and Sunday, June 5. The nomination slips will be found in the church, in the office, or online. Any parishioner who 
receives ten nominations, is approved by the pastor, and accepts the nomination, will be placed on the ballot.  These 
candidates’ names will be introduced at Masses on June 11 and 12, and short biographies will appear in the bulletin. 
Elections will be held on June 25 & 26 at St. Mary Masses, with all St, Mary parishioners eighteen and older, and in good 
standing are eligible to cast a paper ballot.  A complete description of the trustee position can be found on the parish 
website. 

Corpus Christi Procession 
 

On  June 19, 2022, the 
Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 

and Blood of Christ,  
St. Mary and St. John the Baptist 

parishes invite and welcome all to 
participate in an outdoor Eucharistic 

procession following the 11:00 am Mass at  
Saint Mary Church.   

The procession will make its way from St. 
Mary to St. John the Baptist where 

Benediction will be offered.   
All are Welcome! 

The feast of Corpus Christi is a time when 
Catholics can show their love for Christ in 
the Real Presence by honoring Him in a 
very public way.  It is also a wonderful way 
in which we can show our love for our 
neighbors by bringing Our Lord and Savior 
closer to them. 
(note: in the event of rain and/or wind, there 
would be Adoration and Benediction at St. 
Mary) 
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The Altar Flowers beautify our sanctuaries and are a welcome offering to our worship. They can be 
given in thanksgiving to God for a family member’s birthday, wedding anniversary, or other blessing. 
They can also given in memory of a departed loved one or friend.  The cost for the altar flowers is 
$60.00 per week ($30 each for 2 arrangements.) To maintain this beauty in our sanctuaries for the 
glory of God we need people to sign up to donate to cover each week’s flower costs.  We have many openings in 
the coming weeks for this beautiful memorial. Please call Carmen in the Parish Office at (920) 725-7714 Thanks! 

The Parish Office and School have an 
ongoing need for Copier Paper -   White, 8-
1/2 x 11”, 20lb.  If you can help us out it 
would be greatly appreciated!  Donations 
can be left off at the Parish Office.                Thank you!  

St. Mary & St. John the Baptist Parishes  
RUMMAGE SALE!!! 

St. Mary Site 
 540 Second Street Menasha 

 Thursday, June 23 8 am-5 pm 
          Friday, June 24 8 am-5 pm 
   Saturday, June 25 8 am-2 pm 

            Saturday ONLY:  
                         $5 Bag Sale; Large Items Half Off 

 
Lots of clothing - all sizes, books, toys,  

gardening, jewelry, collectibles,  
crafts, housewares,  

furniture, tools, electronics and much more! 
       Bakery and Canned Goods! 

 
K of C Fish Fry! 

Join the Knights on Friday, June 10 at  
their Menasha Hall across from 

Manderfield's Bakery for  
great food and fellowship.   

 
Dine in or Walk-in To Go! 

 
Serving from 4:30 to 7:30 pm.  

Note - Take Out orders can be called in starting  
at 12 Noon.  (920) 725-5202  

                                
  

   Hope to see you there! 

We are hiring!   
Join the Parish Staff! 
We currently are looking to fill the 
position of Administrative Assistant 
on our Parish Staff. This includes 
but not limited to clerical and 
secretarial work, coordinating with our office 
volunteers, managing Scrip sales and inventory, 
parish calendar and sacramental records.   This 
individual must be proficient in Microsoft 
products (Word, Excel, Publisher) and be a very 
good communicator.  
This is a full time position.  
Please share with someone you know who may 
be interested! 
Please send resume and cover letter to our 
Business Manager, Steve Siegel at 
ssiegel@smcatholicschools.org  
or call him at (920) 725-7714 x 418 
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920-871-4014	 Appleton

www.abstractelectric.com
Commercial • Industrial • Farm 
Residential • Data Installations
Bucket Truck & Trenching Service

920-725-6933
884 W. Airport Rd. 

Menasha, WI 
Dr. Tom and Dr. Cindy Scherer

Volunteers Needed 

Call 727-1766  
or go to 

www.svdpneenah.com/
volunteers

All proceeds from store remain  
LOCAL to help area families.

Mon-Fri 9:30-6 • Sat 9:30-4

1425 S Commercial St

HELPLINE: 729-4571
Short Term Help

	 NEENAH	 MENASHA 
	 722-7151	 720-0314

A FRESH START: DIRECT START

FINDING LOCAL PEOPLE LOCAL JOBS

direct-start.com 
920 886-0232

&
Goggin

Goggin, LLC
 L A W  O F F I C E S

 

429 S. Commercial St., Neenah

Wills  
Estate Planning 

Probate
Daniel R. Goggin, Sr.

Retired 
Daniel R. Goggin II

722-4265

Quality Industrial Coatings 

Apply at 310 Appleton Street, Menasha or online at:  

www.alliance-industries.com/join-our-team.php

Alliance Industries is now Hiring!

Specialized Orthodontics for All 
Ages 

1524 S. Commercial St. 
Neenah, WI 54956 

Ph: 920-729-0889 • F: 920-751-8584 
www.keeslerortho.com

Outside Taste... From 
An Inside Place!!
342 Chute Street 

Menasha, WI
11a.m. - 9p.m., Tue - Sat

Closed Sun & Mon

Take Out
920-722-0306

www.mihmscharcoalgrill.com

  
 

PLUMBING • HEATING/COOLING 
ELECTRICAL

888-867-7071
WWW.DRUCKS.COM

Home of  the $99 house/office call
• Custom Computers 
• Virus & Spyware Removal 
• Computer Speed Up

(920) 558-4329
267 Kaukauna St. • Menasha

Visit us at 
our new 
location!

Wichmann Funeral Home 
Laemmrich Chapel

Menasha

Now locally owned & operated 

 

722-8252

wichmannfargo.com

Building Excellence®

1471 McMahon Drive 

Neenah, WI 54957 

920.969.7000

MIRON-CONSTRUCTION.COM

Low Prices and Quality Installation

Residential 
Air Conditioning & Furnaces

“Over 35 Years Experience”

$100.00 OFF on your new 
Furnace or A/C 

with this coupon.

Menasha

920 
720-5794

Repair & Service 
all Brands 

abbysfurnacereplacement.com

“Where Personalized
Service Is The Key”

KEYES & SONS
PLUMBING & HEATING INC. 

222563

1066 American Dr., P. O. Box 960
Neenah, WI   Phone:   725-2494

 AUTO BODY, INC.
24 HOUR TOWING

629 Olde Midway Rd. 

725-2022 
www.gossautobody.com

Expert Driveline LLC

Axle • Differentials • Tune-Up’s • Brakes 
 Engines • Transmissions • Vehicle Maintenance

920-725-3650 
www.expertdriveline.com 

216 Washington St., Menasha, WI

“Serving 
Neenah Menasha  

Since 1980”

Oakridge Gardens Nursing Center, Inc.

(920) 739-0111 
oakridgegardens.com

The Gardens of Fountain Way, LLC Assisted Living

Gardenview, Inc. Assisted Living

Richard DeKleyn
REALTOR

Will donate $250  
on every sale to 

the Parish.

Phone: 920-915-5435
Email: rdekleyn@new.rr.com

Check out our openings at:  
www.wernerelectric.com/careers or call 920-815-4244

NOW HIRING!

$1,000 SIGN-ON BONUS!

Contact Marcia Boswell 
to place an ad today! 
mboswell@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x2246

920-722-6464
kesslerfh.com

304 S. Commercial St.
 Neenah, WI

Patrick L. Fahrenkrug
Owner/Funeral Director

Annie Knapp
Funeral Director


